
 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

With the Easter break, we’ve had very little time in school for the month of April. Due to 

this, I have compiled a mini synopsis below 😊  

     

Month of April Synopsis:  

- We are nearly finished ‘Danny the Champion of the World’. We have greatly enjoyed 

this book and are big fans of Roald Dahl.  

- In our Learn Together curriculum, we explored Ramadan and Eid with the help of Ali 

and Laila 

- In Aistear we had our usual construction and smallworld and added a maths station 

where we played very fun number games. We also created beautiful artwork to 

celebrate Eid. 

- Aoife, our wonderful tin whistle teacher returned. The children are improving at an 

exceptional speed.  

- We have not moved on to a new topics in maths and have instead done a blast of 

number work.  

- The students are steadily becoming more confident in their use of day to day Irish 

(Gaeilge neamhfhormúil).  Please revise phrases given in previous reviews.  

- I have also seen a huge improvement in Senior Infant handwriting, they are 

practicing every morning in school in their writing copies and are doing a fantastic 

job. Well done, Senior Infants! 

- Our Aistear theme for the month of May is ‘PIRATES’. We are very excited to get 

stuck into this topic 😊  

 

    



 

    

    

    

 

That’s all for now!  

Gráinne                               


